
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Application of Union Electric Company d/b/a 
Ameren Missouri for Approval of 
Decommissioning Cost Estimate for 
Callaway Energy Center and Funding Level 
of Nuclear Decommissioning Trust Fund. 

) 
) 
) File No. EO-2023-_______ 
) 
) 

 
NOTICE OF CASE FILING 

 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (“Ameren Missouri” or 

“Company”), and under 4 CSR 240-4.017(1), hereby files notice that it will make its filing for its 

triennial Decommissioning Cost Estimate for Callaway Energy Center on or after September 1, 

2023, and Ameren Missouri states as follows: 

1. Ameren Missouri must make triennial filings pursuant to 20 CSR 4240-20.070(4) 

regarding the Decommissioning Cost Estimate for Callaway Energy Center.  

2. The issues likely to be before the Commission are those outlined in 20 CSR 4240-

20.070(4), which specify the requirements for the required decommissioning cost estimates and 

funding levels necessary to defray the commissioning costs, including any appropriate tariffs.   

3. Ameren Missouri has had no communications with the Office of the Commission 

(as defined in 4 CSR 240-4.015(10) respecting its Decommissioning Cost Estimate for Callaway 

Energy Center filing during the preceding 90 days. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri 
 

 /s/ Jennifer S. Moore   
Jennifer S. Moore, #75056 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
Wendy K. Tatro, # 60261 
Director and Assistant General Counsel 
1901 Chouteau Avenue, MC 1310 
St. Louis, MO 63103 
(314) 554-3533 (phone) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com   
 

  

mailto:AmerenMOService@ameren.com


2 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing Request was 

served on the parties of record in this case via electronic mail (e-mail) on this 30th day of June, 

2023.  

 
 /s/ Jennifer S. Moore  

  Jennifer S. Moore 

 

 


